Nelles Map Bolivia Paraguay Landkarte 1 2
500 000
Recognizing the pretension ways to get this book nelles map bolivia paraguay
landkarte 1 2 500 000 is additionally useful. You have remained in right site
to begin getting this info. acquire the nelles map bolivia paraguay landkarte 1
2 500 000 associate that we manage to pay for here and check out the link.
You could purchase lead nelles map bolivia paraguay landkarte 1 2 500 000 or
acquire it as soon as feasible. You could quickly download this nelles map
bolivia paraguay landkarte 1 2 500 000 after getting deal. So, taking into
consideration you require the books swiftly, you can straight acquire it. Its
as a result extremely simple and as a result fats, isnt it? You have to favor
to in this space
Lonely Planet Best of Peru Lonely Planet 2019-08-01 Lonely Planet's Best of
Peru is your passport to Peru's top sights and most authentic experiences.
Scale the heights of Machu Picchu; puzzle over the Nazca Lines; or visit the
sweltering, seductive Amazon Basin, all with your trusted travel companion.
Labour force survey 1977
Canada: Road Atlas Rolph-McNally Limited 1973
Southern Africa Martin Gostelow 2000-03 South Africa remains enduringly
beautiful. The irresistible lures of its gold and diamonds, its game parks and
nature reserves, are now enhanced by the fascinating evolution of a
multicultural society learning to live in harmony. Discover too, the charms of
its neighbours; the water wonderland of Botswana's Okavango Delta; the dazzling
landscapes of Zimbabwe. This Way Southern Africa reveals the history, culture,
the mysteries of a region whose heart beats like the sound of distant drums.
The New Century Italian Renaissance Encyclopedia Marvin B.. Becker 1972
Latin American Spanish Phrasebook & Dictionary 2022-12
The Sex-Starved Marriage Michele Weiner Davis 2004-01-08 Bring the spark back
into your bedroom and your relationship with gutsy and effective advice from
bestselling author Michele Weiner Davis. It is estimated that one of every
three married couples struggles with problems associated with mismatched sexual
desire. Do you? If you want to stop fighting about sex and revitalize your
intimate connection with your spouse, then you need this book. In The SexStarved Marriage, bestselling author Michele Weiner Davis will help you
understand why being complacent or bitter about ho-hum sex might cost you your
relationship. Full of moving firsthand accounts from couples who have struggled
with the erosion of sexual desire and rebuilt their passionate connection, The
Sex-Starved Marriage addresses every aspect of the sexual libido problem: If
you're the more highly sexed partner, you'll breathe a sigh of relief. At last
someone understands your feelings about the void in your marriage. Discover why
your pleas for touch have fallen upon deaf ears and why your approach to the
lull in your sexual relationship could be a sexual turnoff. Most important,
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learn new ways to motivate your spouse to take your needs for more physical
closeness to heart. If you're the spouse with a lagging libido, you're far from
alone. You'll learn about the physiological and psychological factors,
including unresolved relationship issues, that may contribute to the chill in
your bedroom and what you can do to melt the ice. And if you're a man, you'll
be surprised to learn that staggering numbers of men, even men whose sexual
machinery works just fine, "get headaches" too! The Sex-Starved Marriage will
give you and your spouse the inspiration, encouragement, and answers you need.
An Atlas of Geographical Wonders Gilles Palsky 2019-09-24 This is the first
book to catalog comparative maps and tableaux that visualize the heights and
lengths of the world's mountains and rivers. Produced predominantly in the
nineteenth century, these beautifully rendered maps emerged out of the tide of
exploration and scientific developments in measuring techniques. Beginning with
the work of explorer Alexander von Humboldt, these historic drawings reveal a
world of artistic and imaginative difference. Many of them give way—and with
visible joy—to the power of fantasy in a mesmerizing array of realistic and
imaginary forms. Most of the maps are from the David Rumsey Historical Map
Collection at Stanford University.
The Outer Hebrides Paul Webster 2013-06-25 The Outer Hebrides are a place
apart, an island chain stretching almost 200km from the Butt of Lewis to Barra
Head with some of Britain's most mesmerising beaches, dramatic mountain ranges,
wonderful wildlife, a long and fascinating history and a rich and vibrant
Gaelic culture. This book features 40 mostly moderate walks, with many ideal
for families, which take in magnificent sweeps of sand, soaring sea cliffs and
memorable hill ascents, as well as celebrated cultural sights.
Lonely Planet Barcelona Lonely Planet 2018-11-01 Lonely Planet: The world’s
number one travel guide publisher* Lonely Planet’s Barcelona is your passport
to the most relevant, up-to-date advice on what to see and skip, and what
hidden discoveries await you. Savour the best of New Catalan cuisine, yell for
your team at Camp Nou stadium, and crane your neck at the weird and wonderful
architecture of La Sagrada Familia – all with your trusted travel companion.
Get to the heart of Barcelona and begin your journey now! Inside Lonely
Planet’s Barcelona: Colour maps and images throughout Highlights and
itineraries help you tailor your trip to your personal needs and interests
Insider tips to save time and money and get around like a local, avoiding
crowds and trouble spots Essential info at your fingertips - hours of
operation, phone numbers, websites, transit tips, prices Honest reviews for all
budgets - eating, sleeping, sightseeing, going out, shopping, hidden gems that
most guidebooks miss Cultural insights provide a richer, more rewarding travel
experience - covering history, people, music, cuisine, politics Over 30 maps
for easy navigation Covers La Rambla, Barri Gòtic, El Raval, La Ribera,
Barceloneta, La Sagrada Família, Gracia, Park Güell, Camp Nou, Pedralbes, La
Zona, Montjuïc, Poble Sec, Sant Antoni, and more eBook Features: (Best viewed
on tablet devices and smartphones) Downloadable PDF and offline maps prevent
roaming and data charges Effortlessly navigate and jump between maps and
reviews Add notes to personalise your guidebook experience Seamlessly flip
between pages Bookmarks and speedy search capabilities get you to key pages in
a flash Embedded links to recommendations' websites Zoom-in maps and images
Inbuilt dictionary for quick referencing The Perfect Choice: Lonely Planet’s
Barcelona is our most comprehensive guide to the city, and is perfect for
discovering both popular and offbeat experiences. Looking for just the
highlights? Check out Pocket Barcelona, our a handy-sized guide featuring the
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city’s best sights and experiences for a short break or weekend away. Looking
for more extensive coverage? Check out Lonely Planet’s Spain for a
comprehensive look at all the country has to offer. About Lonely Planet: Lonely
Planet is a leading travel media company and the world’s number one travel
guidebook brand, providing both inspiring and trustworthy information for every
kind of traveller since 1973. Over the past four decades, we’ve printed over
145 million guidebooks and grown a dedicated, passionate global community of
travellers. You’ll also find our content online, and in mobile apps, video, 14
languages, nine international magazines, armchair and lifestyle books, ebooks,
and more. TripAdvisor Travelers’ Choice Awards 2012, 2013, 2014, 2015 and 2016
winner in Favorite Travel Guide category ‘Lonely Planet guides are, quite
simply, like no other.’ – New York Times ‘Lonely Planet. It's on everyone's
bookshelves; it's in every traveller's hands. It's on mobile phones. It's on
the Internet. It's everywhere, and it's telling entire generations of people
how to travel the world.’ – Fairfax Media (Australia) *Source: Nielsen
BookScan: Australia, UK, USA, 5/2016-4/2017 Important Notice: The digital
edition of this book may not contain all of the images found in the physical
edition.
Verzeichnis lieferbarer Bücher 2002
Lonely Planet Bolivia Lonely Planet 2016-06-01 Lonely Planet Bolivia is your
passport to the most relevant, up-to-date advice on what to see and skip, and
what hidden discoveries await you. Tour the world's largest salt flat, walk in
the path of the Inca or search for magic potions in La Paz markets; all with
your trusted travel companion. Get to the heart of Bolivia and begin your
journey now!
Cartographic Humanism Katharina N. Piechocki 2021-02-15 Piechocki calls for an
examination of the idea of Europe as a geographical concept, tracing its
development in the 15th and 16th centuries. What is “Europe,” and when did it
come to be? In the Renaissance, the term “Europe” circulated widely. But as
Katharina N. Piechocki argues in this compelling book, the continent itself was
only in the making in the fifteenth and sixteenth centuries. Cartographic
Humanism sheds new light on how humanists negotiated and defined Europe’s
boundaries at a momentous shift in the continent’s formation: when a new
imagining of Europe was driven by the rise of cartography. As Piechocki shows,
this tool of geography, philosophy, and philology was used not only to
represent but, more importantly, also to shape and promote an image of Europe
quite unparalleled in previous centuries. Engaging with poets, historians, and
mapmakers, Piechocki resists an easy categorization of the continent,
scrutinizing Europe as an unexamined category that demands a much more careful
and nuanced investigation than scholars of early modernity have hitherto
undertaken. Unprecedented in its geographic scope, Cartographic Humanism is the
first book to chart new itineraries across Europe as it brings France, Germany,
Italy, Poland, and Portugal into a lively, interdisciplinary dialogue.
Nature and History in Modern Italy Marco Armiero 2010-08-31 Marco Armiero is
Senior Researcher at the Italian National Research Council and Marie Curie
Fellow at the Institute of Environmental Sciences and Technologies, Universitat
Aut(noma de Barcelona. He has published extensively on-Italian environmental
history and edited Views from the South: Environmental Stories from the
Mediterranean World. -The Story of the Great War Francis Joseph Reynolds 1916
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The Annenbergs John E. Cooney 1982 The dual biography of Moses Louis Annenberg
and his son, Walter, details their colorful, entrepreneurial lives and careers,
from the father's racketeering fortune building and tax-evasion prosecution to
the son's current publishing and political ventures
Sakura's Cherry Blossoms Robert Paul Weston 2018-02-20 A warm, gorgeous
exploration of a little girl's experience immigrating to a new country and
missing her home and her grandmother, who still lives far away. Sakura's dad
gets a new job in America, so she and her parents make the move from their home
in Japan. When she arrives in the States, most of all she misses her
grandmother and the cherry blossom trees, under which she and her grandmother
used to play and picnic. She wonders how she'll ever feel at home in this new
place, with its unfamiliar language and landscape. One day, she meets her
neighbor, a boy named Luke, and begins to feel a little more settled. When her
grandmother becomes ill, though, her family takes a trip back to Japan. Sakura
is sad when she returns to the States and once again reflects on all she
misses. Luke does his best to cheer her up -- and tells her about a surprise he
knows she'll love, but she'll have to wait till spring. In the meantime, Sakura
and Luke's friendship blooms and finally, when spring comes, Luke takes her to
see the cherry blossom trees flowering right there in her new neighborhood.
Sakura's Cherry Blossoms captures the beauty of the healing power of friendship
through Weston's Japanese poetry-inspired text and Saburi's breathtaking
illustrations.
Fragments of Earth Lore James Geikie 1893
Martin Waldseemüller's 'Carta Marina' of 1516 Chet Van Duzer 2020-10-09 This
open access book presents the first detailed study of one of the most important
masterpieces of Renaissance cartography, Martin Waldseemüller's Carta marina of
1516. By transcribing, translating into English, and detailing the sources of
all of the descriptive texts on the map, as well as the sources of many of the
images, the book makes the map available to scholars in a wholly unprecedented
way. In addition, the book provides revealing insights into how Waldseemüller
went about making the map -- information that can't be found in any other
source. The Carta marina is the result of Waldseemüller's radical re-evaluation
of what a world map should be; he essentially started from scratch when he
created it, rejecting the Ptolemaic model and other sources he had used in
creating his 1507 map, and added more descriptive texts and a wealth of
illustrations. Given its content, the book offers an essential reference work
not only on this map, but also for anyone working in sixteenth-century European
cartography. This work was published by Saint Philip Street Press pursuant to a
Creative Commons license permitting commercial use. All rights not granted by
the work's license are retained by the author or authors.
Gran Canaria Izabella Gawin 2021-12-02 Gran Canary not only enjoys a fabulous
reputation as a paradise of sunshine and beaches; it can also be described as
one of the most versatile hiking islands of the Canary Archipelago.
Connoisseurs praise it as a miniature continent because of its diversity of
landscapes: shimmering dunes in contrast with luscious subtropical valleys,
deep ravines with palm tree oases and glittering reservoirs, next to which are
extensive pine tree forests and green slopes with grazing sheep and goats. To
the North West cliffs drop down 800 m deep into the ocean, while in the centre
of the island serrated, almost 2000 metre high ridges and bizarre rock
monoliths emerge, which the Spanish writer Miguel de Unamuno once interpreted
as "fossilised storms of fire and lava". This Rother walking guide - following
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La Palma and Tenerife - is now the third featuring the Canary Islands:
excursions to beaches and spectacular cave villages, walks through pine forests
and atmospheric ridge paths. Due to the increased significance of hiking
tourism, parts of what at times are more than 500 year old rocks have been
carefully restored over the last years. These Caminos Reales (royal paths)
stretch across the entire island and used to link remote mountain villages with
coastal territory. Many proposed tours follow these mainly stone-paved hiking
paths and are therefore also ideal for less experienced hikers. Experienced
mountain hikers who are not afraid of "dramatic walks" will also find a rich
offer of tours. The first comprehensive hiking guide on Gran Canary leaves
nothing to desire! Coloured illustrations and excellent hiking maps at an ideal
scale of 1:50,000/1:75,000 round off the picture and awaken the curiosity for
ever new excursions into the charmingly bizarre world of the mountains.
The Rough Guide to Bolivia Rough Guides 2018-05-21 "Discover Bolivia with the
most incisive and entertaining guidebook on the market. Whether you plan to
swim with pink river dolphins, cycle the world's most dangerous road, or follow
in the footsteps of Che Guevara and Butch Cassidy, The Rough Guide to Bolivia
will show you the ideal places to sleep, eat, drink and shop along the way.
Inside The Rough Guide to Bolivia - Independent, trusted reviews written in
Rough Guides' trademark blend of humour, honesty and insight, to help you get
the most out of your visit, with options to suit every budget. - Full-colour
maps throughout -navigate the steep, narrow lanes of La Paz's market district
or the ordered colonial streets of Sucre's historic centre without needing to
get online. - Stunning, inspirational images - Itineraries - carefully planned
routes to help you organize your trip. - Detailed regional coverage-whether off
the beaten track or in more mainstream tourist destinations, this travel guide
has in-depth practical advice for every step of the way. Areas covered include:
La Paz; Oruro; Potosí; Sucre; Cochabamba; Santa Cruz; and Rurrenabaque.
Attractions include: Mercado de Hechihería; Tiwanuku; Lake Titicaca and Isla
del Sol; Coroico and the ""Death Road""; theInca trails; Salar de Uyuni;
Reserva de Fauna Andina Eduardo Avaroa; the Che Guevara trail; the Jesuit
missions of Chiquitos; Parque Nacional Madidi and the Amazon. - Basicsessential pre-departure practical information including getting there, local
transport, accommodation, food and drink, fiestas, health, national parks
andreserves, outdoor activities, crime and personal safety, culture and
etiquette and more. - Background information- a Contexts chapter devoted to
history, wildlife and ecology, books, music and dance, plus a handy language
section and glossary. Make the Most of Your Time on Earth with the Rough Guide
to Bolivia. About Rough Guides: Escape the everyday with Rough Guides. We are a
leading travel publisher known for our ""tell it like it is"" attitude, up-todate content and great writing. Since 1982, we've published books covering more
than 120 destinations around the globe, with an ever-growing series of ebooks,
a range of beautiful, inspirational reference titles, and an award-winning
website. We pride ourselves on our accurate, honest and informed travel
guides."
Bradt Bratislava Lucy Mallows 2020-01-03 Bratislava city guide - Expert travel
tips and holiday advice including Old Town highlights, shopping and
restaurants, transport, architecture and historical sites. Also includes maps,
itineraries, accommodation, day trips and walking routes, opera, Bratislava and
Devín castles, Rusovce, Kosice, Horský park and the Slovak National Theatre.
ARS 45 United States. Agricultural Research Service 1957
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Trekking in Bolivia Yossi Brain 1997 Discusses regulations for traveling to
Bolivia, government red tape, and the varied terrain of this Andean nation
Using Historical Maps in Scientific Studies Yao-Yi Chiang 2019-11-26 This book
illustrates the first connection between the map user community and the
developers of digital map processing technologies by providing several
applications, challenges, and best practices in working with historical maps.
After the introduction chapter, in this book, Chapter 2 presents a variety of
existing applications of historical maps to demonstrate varying needs for
processing historical maps in scientific studies (e.g., thousands of historical
maps from a map series vs. a few historical maps from various publishers and
with different cartographic styles). Chapter 2 also describes case studies
introducing typical types of semi-automatic and automatic digital map
processing technologies. The case studies showcase the strengths and weaknesses
of semi-automatic and automatic approaches by testing them in a symbol
recognition task on the same scanned map. Chapter 3 presents the technical
challenges and trends in building a map processing, modeling, linking, and
publishing framework. The framework will enable querying historical map
collections as a unified and structured spatiotemporal source in which
individual geographic phenomena (extracted from maps) are modeled (described)
with semantic descriptions and linked to other data sources (e.g., DBpedia, a
structured version of Wikipedia). Chapter 4 dives into the recent advancement
in deep learning technologies and their applications on digital map processing.
The chapter reviews existing deep learning models for their capabilities on
geographic feature extraction from historical maps and compares different types
of training strategies. A comprehensive experiment is described to compare
different models and their performance. Historical maps are fascinating to look
at and contain valuable retrospective place information difficult to find
elsewhere. However, the full potential of historical maps has not been realized
because the users of scanned historical maps and the developers of digital map
processing technologies are from a wide range of disciplines and often work in
silos. Each chapter in this book can be read individually, but the order of
chapters in this book helps the reader to first understand the “product
requirements” of a successful digital map processing system, then review the
existing challenges and technologies, and finally follow the more recent trend
of deep learning applications for processing historical maps. The primary
audience for this book includes scientists and researchers whose work requires
long-term historical geographic data as well as librarians. The secondary
audience includes anyone who loves maps!
Albania Gillian Gloyer 2008 Written by an insider and Albania enthusiast, the
Bradt guide to Albania takes a fresh look at how and where to explore the
heritage of this hidden corner of eastern Europe. The guide includes cycling
routes and hikers' trails to help independent travelers make the most of the
Mediterranean countryside and there are up-to-date details on outdoor
activities, wildlife and history. Albania's archaeological treasures are well
covered, including the ancient city of Butrint and hilltop site of Byllis.
The Peaks of the Balkans Trail Rudolf Abraham 2018-03-15 A guidebook to the
Peaks of the Balkans Trail, a circular route through the wild and rugged
borderlands of Montenegro, Albania and Kosovo. The 192km trail winds its way
through the spectacular scenery of the Prokletije Mountains (the southernmost
range of the Dinaric Alps), taking in high passes, sweeping valleys and
striking limestone peaks. It can be completed in around two weeks: the walking
itself is not difficult though the route passes through some remote areas and
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demands a moderate level of fitness. The guide presents the trail in 10 daily
stages and also includes suggestions for excursions to bag neighbouring peaks
and visit local sites of interest. Comprehensive route description is
accompanied by mapping and colour photos. Welcoming guesthouses and homestays
offer accommodation and delicious local cuisine on route, though camping is
also a possibility. You will find everything you need to plan a successful
trip: guidance on how to get to the route, advice on when to go, where to start
your trek and what to take, and information on cross-border permits. Appendices
include accommodation listings, useful contacts and an English-AlbanianMontenegrin glossary.
Insight Guides Mauritius, Réunion & Seychelles Insight Guides 2019-01-05
Insight Guides: all you need to inspire every step of your journey. From
deciding when to go, to choosing what to see when you arrive, this is all you
need to plan your trip and experience the best of Mauritius, Réunion &
Seychelles, with in-depth insider information on must-see, top attractions like
the volcano of Piton de la Fournaise, Réunion; Anse Lazio beach in the
Seychelles and Black River Gorges National Park, Mauritius, as well as hidden
cultural gems like the Musée de Villèle, Réunion, and the Vieux Grand Port of
Mauritius. · Insight Guide Mauritius, Réunion & Seychelles is ideal for
travellers seeking immersive cultural experiences, from exploring nature
reserves and botanical gardens, to discovering some of the best beaches in the
world · In-depth on history and culture: enjoy special features on the cuisine
of the Mascarens, the underwater world of the Seychelles and the volcanic
habitats of Réunion, all written by local experts · Invaluable maps, travel
tips and practical information ensure effortless planning, and encourage
venturing off the beaten track · Inspirational colour photography throughout Insight Guides is a pioneer of full-colour guide books · Inventive design makes
for an engaging, easy reading experience About Insight Guides: Insight Guides
is a pioneer of full-colour guide books, with almost 50 years' experience of
publishing high-quality, visual travel guides with user-friendly, modern
design. We produce around 400 full-colour print guide books and maps, as well
as phrase books, picture-packed eBooks and apps to meet different travellers'
needs. Insight Guides' unique combination of beautiful travel photography and
focus on history and culture create a unique visual reference and planning tool
to inspire your next adventure.
Katalog der Commerz-Bibliothek in Hamburg 1879
Mauritius Alexandra Richards 2016-06-01 Besides the renowned sun, sea and sand,
the Mascarene Islands offer outdoor opportunities aplenty, such as cycling,
mountain hiking and watersports, as well as beautiful wildlife and national
parks. The guide offers information on what to see and do region-by-region
Collins Handy Road Atlas Scotland Collins Maps 2018-05-21 This handy A5 sized
road atlas has extremely clear, route planning maps of Scotland. Scale of main
maps: 1:625,000 (9.9 miles to 1 inch). Places of tourist interest are
highlighted. Layer coloring shows land height. Road network is classified and
color coded. Detailed street maps of Edinburgh, Glasgow, Aberdeen. Street maps
of Dundee, Inverness and Perth city centers. Distance calculator chart
highlights distances between major towns. Transport connections section listing
airports and details of vehicle ferries into and within Scotland. Covers the
whole of Scotland and part of northern England, down to Kendal and Scarborough
in the south.
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The Magic Years Selma H. Fraiberg 2015-05-05 To a small child, the world is an
exciting but sometimes frightening and unstable place. In The Magic Years,
Selma Fraiberg takes the reader into the mind of the child, showing how he
confronts the world and learns to cope with it. With great warmth and
perception, she discusses the problems at each stage of development and reveals
the qualities—above all, the quality of understanding—that can provide the
right answer at critical moments. To a small child, the world is an exciting
but sometimes frightening and unstable place. In The Magic Years, Selma
Fraiberg takes the reader into the mind of the child, showing how he confronts
the world and learns to cope with it. With great warmth and perception, she
discusses the problems at each stage of development and reveals the
qualities—above all, the quality of understanding—that can provide the right
answer at critical moments.
Small Enterprises in Developing Countries Malcolm Harper 1979 Small businesses
are now viewed as an important element in even and equitable economic
development. However, it is far easier to start, or expand, a large industry
than a number of small ones. This book discusses conclusions based on case
studies for small enterprises.
DK Eyewitness Egypt DK Eyewitness 2016-02-02 DK Eyewitness Travel Guide: Egypt
is your in-depth guide to the very best of the oldest tourist destination on
Earth. Take day trips and excursions to see ancient pyramids, visit the
monuments of the Nile Valley and the souks, mosques and madrassas of Islamic
Cairo, experience local festivals and markets, and don't miss out on the
delicious street food. Discover DK Eyewitness Travel Guide: Egypt. + Detailed
itineraries and "don't-miss" destination highlights at a glance. + Illustrated
cutaway 3-D drawings of important sights. + Floor plans and guided visitor
information for major museums. + Guided walking tours, local drink and dining
specialties to try, things to do, and places to eat, drink, and shop by area. +
Area maps marked with sights. + Detailed city map of Cairo includes street
finder indexes for easy navigation. + Insights into history and culture to help
you understand the stories behind the sights. + Hotel and restaurant listings
highlight DK Choice special recommendations. With hundreds of full-color
photographs, hand-drawn illustrations, and custom maps that illuminate every
page, DK Eyewitness Travel Guide: Egypt truly shows you this country as no one
else can.
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